
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 9/13/2010 1:40:57 PM
To: 'Meeusen, Karl' (karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Festa Gustine!

Karl -

Definitely put it on the calendar for next year - perfect antidote to Azores nostalgia.

Of course, it was a pretty downbeat weekend for us, thinking about San Bruno more than Sao Jorge.

Have a good week.

yours,

sid

---- Original Message-----
From: Meeusen, Karl fmailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 1:27 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: RE: Festa Gustine!

Hey Sid,

Thanks for the reminder. Obviously we couldn't make this weekend. I hope y'all enjoyed it. Perhaps next year.

Hope your still doing well.

karl

Karl Meeusen
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
kkm@cpuc .ca.gov
415.703.1567

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.eoml 
Sent: Thursday, September 09,2010 7:12 PM 
To: Meeusen, Karl 
Subject: Festa Gustine!

Karl -

My wife just reminded me that we are headed to the cow parade Sat 
morning and that I need to listen to my Portuguese tapes tomorrow! Let
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me know if it's in your cards, we'll be at the Gustine farm all weekend.

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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